Catherine Garza
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From: Renissa Garza-Montalvo

Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2016 5:43 PM

To: Catherine Garza

Subject: FW: Chelsea, Lot 1, Blk 1

From: Nixon Welsh [mailto:nixmwl@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 27, 2016 8:17 AM

To: Renissa Garza-Montalvo; Plat Application

Cc: Azali, Alex

Subject: Chelsea, Lot 1, Blk 1

Renissa:

I would appreciate the planning commission granting a six-month time extension for the subject plat as we
discussed on the phone yesterday. Thank you.

Nixon M. Welsh, PE, RPLS
Bass and Welsh Engineering
3054 S. Alameda Street, 78404
P.O. Box 6397, 78466

Corpus Christi, Tx
361-882-5521

New Email Address: Nixmwl@email.com




